
  

 

We’re building a community of volunteers and donors to support the future Bellevue Cross-Cultural 
Center. This is the first of monthly gatherings to get to know each other over conversation and 
refreshments, as we share ideas about the future center and ways we can help sustain it, once it is 
established.  
  
Please fill out this form so we can keep you on the invitation list:  
  
Name____________________________________________________________________________________  
  
Email_________________________________________________ Phone_____________________________  
(Please return this form to us at the door.)  
  

Draw a picture or describe your ideas!  
What do you think should be inside or outside a Bellevue Cross-Cultural Center where people from all 
origins can cross paths on a daily basis? 

Suggestions we’ve already received:  international tea/coffee house, ethnic buffet, meeting rooms, open 
space at entry for open mic, performance stage, short term kiosks, green space for outdoor activities and 
more… 
 

 

 
Friends of Bellevue Cross-Cultural Center  
https://www.fbccc.info  
fbcccinfo@gmail.com  


